Dear Applicant

Thank you for taking the time to express an interest in the post of Headteacher at St Peter and St Paul Church of
England Primary School, Burgh le Marsh.

Within this pack you will find a job description, person specification, letter from the Diocese and an application form. |
would also encourage you to visit our school website to gain further insight into life at Burgh School:
www.burghschool.org.uk

Our school is situated in the picturesque town of Burgh le Marsh which is approximately 4 miles inland from Skegness.
As well as Burgh le Marsh, we attract families from outlying villages and the Skegness area and are continually
oversubscribed for reception intake.

We currently have 238 pupils on roll, with one class per year group, except in year 5 where we have two. We have an
inclusive Christian Ethos and welcome families from all faiths and none. Our school values of Respect, Compassion
and Courage are embedded in collective worship and lessons across the curriculum.

Our school is also proud of our sporting contribution where this academic year we have achieved success through our
involvement in many sports which include cross country, hockey, tennis and swimming and consider this an integral
part of our school’s strengths. As well as sport on offer we have an excellent extra-curricular programme which
includes F1 Maths, Gardening Club, Knitting, God’s Zoo and Pet Club. This is well supported by staff, parents and
members of the community.

We also value our relationships with local secondary schools and with our cluster of primary schools. We have gained
invaluable insight into areas of development, which we have identified, from engaging in a peer review programme
which we would be keen for our new Headteacher to continue to develop.

We are looking to appoint a forward looking Headteacher that will be an inspiring role model to everyone associated

with our school and the wider community. Our new Headteacher will be highly motivated and committed to achieving
the best for our children and staff and have them at the heart of all the decisions that are made. Being approachable,
impartial, consistent, and have a clear view of how to continue to move the school forward is a prerequisite of the role.

If you are interested in becoming part of our Burgh family and would like to find out more, please visit us. We would
encourage you to come and spend time with us for you to gain a true insight into how great a school we really are.

I look forward to receiving your application form.

Kind Regards

Claire Dougall

Chair of Governors


http://www.burghschool.org.uk/

